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01/02/2020  18:59:272019/6064/P SUPPRT Dear Ms Jeffery

RE: 52b Sarre Road, London, NW23SL

Myself and my partner fully support the Retrospective application for planning permission relating to the 

¿Construction of a rear dormer loft extension¿.

The work has been completed to a high standard with character in keeping with the surrounding properties. 

The specifications of the work do not affect any surrounding buildings.

Further unnecessary building work would be very disruptive to the Brandariz family and their young children, 

as well as the surrounding properties and residents. Nobody would benefit from further construction work.

The way in which the issues surrounding the extension have been handled and communicated has been very 

disappointing. We hope that common sense prevails, and all parties can move on. 

I must also express my concern that the published information by Camden council on the street and online 

does not make it clear that this application is RETROSPECTIVE. I think this unnecessarily causes distress to 

local residents. 

Please feel free to contact me directly if you require any further information.

Page 7 of 19


